3546 Elmhurst Road Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495

December 30, 2016

Dear Sir or Madam:

Enclosed is a donation from our family to Never Forgotten Honor Flight.

Please note that we enclosed three separate checks to make up our family's total donation to your organization – one check from my husband and me, and the others from our daughters and their husbands. If possible, would you send a separate tax-deductible receipt to each couple at the address listed on their check for the amount written on their check? I'm happy to discuss other options to receive a receipt(s) for our donation, if necessary.

Thank you for all you do for our veterans. We are very happy to support such a worthy endeavor.

Sincerely,

Ann (& Richard) Millenbah 715.887.4173